
 

COVID-19: Working together to beat the virus 

The Coronavirus is a concern for us all across West Mercia and during these uncertain times we must 

work together to ease the situation. We all have our part to play and there are many ways to offer 

support to our communities’ most vulnerable whilst ensuring personal safety. I have seen 

communities come together throughout Herefordshire to provide services such as collecting 

prescriptions, shopping or even offering phone calls to ensure those most vulnerable are still cared 

for and not lonely. As Commissioner I would encourage you all to keep safe and listen to guidelines 

issued by the Government and local authorities but keep community spirit going and look out for 

each other.  

More information about offering support across Herefordshire can be found here: 

https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/covid19help  

Police and Crime Commissioner John Campion 
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